
 June 7, 2021 9:22 am 

 

      

Dear Brother Priest, 
 
I write today to provide you with updates. I will continue to keep you informed as 
we navigate this challenging time. 
 
Lifting of the Dispensation from the Obligation to Attend Mass 
 
Cardinal Gregory and the Bishops of the Province of Baltimore (Archdiocese of 
Baltimore, Catholic Diocese of Arlington, Catholic Diocese of Wilmington, Catholic 
Diocese of Richmond and the Diocese of Wheeling-Charleston) have jointly 
announced that the dispensation of the Sunday and Holy Day Mass obligation will 
be lifted beginning on Saturday, June 26, 2021 and Sunday, June 27, 2021. 
 
Linked below is the joint statement issued this morning. Please share with your 
communities in the way you determine is best. 
 
English Version 
 
Spanish Version 
 

Remind the Faithful of Information on the Website 

The archdiocesan website is updated regularly. Please see adw.org/coronavirus 
for information related to the coronavirus, adw.org/live-streamed-masses-and-
prayers/ for a listing of live stream Masses and prayers, and 
cathstan.org and elpreg.org for the Catholic Standard and the Spanish-
language El Pregonero newspapers. 
 
As always, should you have questions or need assistance from my office and the 
Pastoral Center, please let us know.   
 
With gratitude for your priestly ministry, I am 
Sincerely in Christ, 
Very Reverend Daniel B. Carson 
Vicar General and Moderator of the Curia   

   

        

 

https://adw.org/wp-content/uploads/sites/2/2021/06/Joint-Statement-Dispensation-060221.pdf
https://adw.org/wp-content/uploads/sites/2/2021/06/21-Letter-Dispensation-Lifted-June-2-SPA.pdf
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